
Dear Student, 
 
Recently I was made aware of your interest in the medical field through a survey conducted in your school. We, 
at Monroe Ambulance/Transportation, are eager to assist you in learning about this interesting and challenging 
career. 
 
I would like to invite you to join our Exploring program. During the coming year, you will have an opportunity 
to learn the various aspects of this career, while working with professionals and having some hands- on 
experiences. 
 
You and your parent are welcome to attend our informational meeting: 
 
 
 

Our Open House will be held 
April 7th, 2015 at 7-9pm 

1669 Lyell Ave.  
Rochester, NY 14606 

 
 
 
At the end of the evening, after all of your questions have been answered you will have the opportunity to enroll 
in the Exploring program. It should be noted that the cost of registration for the program is $25.00 per year; this 
should be brought to the meeting to expedite enrollment.   
 
Please bring your friends along if they are interested in joining also. Parents are also encouraged to come to hear 
about this exciting and fun program. 
 
Please email Keith Gomez at Keith.Gomez@scouting.org or call him at 585-241-8558 to RSVP. Please leave 
the student’s name, age, phone and the number additional people coming and that you are calling for the 
Monroe Ambulance EMT program. This will help us in preparing for the evening’s meeting.   
 
Thanks, I look forward to seeing you on April 7th. 

  
Sincerely, 

Ed Collins     Keith Gomez    
Post Advisor     Exploring Executive 

 

Seneca Waterways Council 
2320 Brighton-Henrietta Town Line Road 
Rochester, NY 14607 
 

(585) 244-4210    www.swcexploring.org 
 

  
 
 

Gain Real World Career Experience in fields such as 
Aviation  Cosmetology  Criminal Justice  Firematics  Legal  Engineering  Military 

Police  Sports Management  Skilled Trades   Veterinarian  and more! 
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